

NO. 36015

Dear Mr. Akram Atallah

President of Global Domains Division, ICANN

Further to SECTION VI, Sub-Section 4 of CAG 58 Communique, Copenhagen, we wish to reiterate and reconfirm our serious concern on the use of two letter country code at the second level by registries on which we have emphasized that without our prior explicit agreement. We therefore respectfully request you to include our name in the list of the countries referred to in Sub-Section 4 with which ICANN Board was requested to be engaged with within the scope of the above- mentioned GAC Consensus Advice as contained in Sub-Section 4 of Section VI of GAC 58 Copenhagen Communique.

You are kindly requested to acknowledge receipt of this letter.

Sincerely yours

Nasrollah Jahandard

Deputy Minister of ICT&

Head of Information Technology Organization (ITO)